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Ofsted

Safety Squad at work

The Safety Squad is made up of pupils f
each class. They work hard to help keep
children safe in school. They have been | §i
recently working with Mrs Parkes to make BE e
this fantastic display which explains the 1\‘ 52 4
importance of Safety. You can read more :
about the Safety S
room.
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Please see below for a very important %
ESafety message received from the Telfdg
and Wrekin Safeguarding Board this weegs

School Council
Over the last month or so,
children on the school council

consulting on how to spend th
budget of £500. They will be
talking to the school about it in
assembly about it next week.

for an extra ¢
lunchtime reading!

If your children have any book
in good condition that they hay
finished with, would you consif
donating them to school? We

can then put together a box fo
each playground that children
can read if they

want a five

minute rest on the

seats at lunchtime.

Thankyou!

have been busy discussing and

They have also had a good id¢
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